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Dear Students: 
 
The Tutoring Center will continue to provide tutoring online during the summer term.   
 
During the summer, online tutoring for writing and math is available 7p-midnight, Sundays through Thursdays, 
May 17-August 25, 2020, through NightOWL/STAR-NY. 
 
Writing tutors can help with papers for any course (except for foreign language classes).   
 
Math tutors can help with any math class through Math 161.  
 
If you have any questions or need any assistance with tutoring during the summer, please email 
TutoringCenter@morrisville.edu. 
 
Sincerely, 

Stephanie L. Lawhorne 
Stephanie L. Lawhorne, Director, Tutoring Center 

 

https://www.morrisville.edu/contact/offices/tutoring-center/online-tutoring
mailto:TutoringCenter@morrisville.edu

